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This is an update on several personnel changes.  

First, Dr. Larry Weill will be joining us as Interim Provost in early October. Thank you to 
all who were involved in the interview process through the Registry. Dr. Weill is looking 
forward to joining our Bobcat team. We will begin the search for the next Provost next 
fall.  

I want to thank Dr. Adams for her leadership as Acting Provost. I would also like to thank 
the Academic Affairs staff, including Dr. Bittinger. Together, they continued our 
operations and helped us increase our student enrollment for the second year. Dr. 
Adams will be returning to her position as Associate Provost.  

Second, once again I want to thank Al Delia for his leadership during my absence. He 
will be temporarily assigned the role of Chief of Staff with his primary responsibility to 
oversee the implementation of the Educational Market Alignment Plan (E-MAP).   

Third, Dr. Jeff Graham has assumed the role of chair of the sub-cabinet workgroup 
tasked with improving coordination and communication among Admissions, Financial 
Aid, Marketing, Billing and the Registrar’s Office.   

Fourth, with Mrs. Wagoner’s announcement to resign as Director of Admissions early 
next year, we will immediately begin a search for an Interim Director.  

Lastly, the Division of Academic Affairs is working to advertise the national search for 
our next Registrar. We hope to have that ad out within the next several weeks.  

Thank you.  

 


